encana

February 7, 2017

Ms. Sheri Young
Secretary of the Board
National Energy Board
Suite 210

517 Tenth Avenue SW
Calgary, Alberta

T2R 0A8

Dear Ms. Young:

Subject: Award of Firm Service Capacity (General Terms and Conditions Article 9.1) -
methodology change to Alliance Pipeline Tariff

Encana Corporation (Encana) is submitting this letter to the National Energy Board (NEB) in support of
the proposed tariff changes by Alliance Pipeline (Alliance), for changes to the methodology for the Award
of Firm Service Capacity, Relocations and FRGS (General Terms and Conditions Article 9.1). Encana
supports the awarding of this service based on the term bid for the service, when demand for firm service
capacity potentially exceeds availability, as an alternative to the current methodology which awards on a
“first come, first served basis”.

Encana submits that the awarding of firm service based on term more appropriately values the available
capacity and benefits Alliance by potentially increasing the term contracted for any attrition capacity.
Encana requests that the NEB approve the changes as written, as quickly as possible, to facilitate a
potential open season on March 9, 2017 for attrition capacity available starting April 1, 2017, on Alliance’'s
system.

If you require any further information regarding Encana’s position on the methodology for the Award of
Firm Service Capacity, Relocations and FRGS, please contact the undersigned at (403) 645-2542.

Sincerely;

ENCANA CORPORATION, acting by and through its
authorized agent ENCANA SERVICES COMPANY LTD.

DAI DA

Daniel J. Dunlop
Regulatory Advisor

cc Paul Giesbrecht — Encana
Brian Troicuk — Alliance Pipeline
Carolyne May Ross — Alliance Pipeline
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